
 

 

 Blacktown 

 

Volunteer Network   
 

Meals On Wheels May 2020 
 
  
   

   Volunteers Needed    

Blacktown  

  

Mt Druitt  

 

Important Dates to 

remember 

8th June – Queens Birthday 

holiday      

Volunteers Free 

Monthly Raffle 

Don’t forget to continue 

to put in your raffle 

tickets! Each time you 

volunteer, write your 

name and the date you 

volunteered on the ticket 

provided and place it in 

the box for your chance 

to win. Drawn at the end 

of each month. 

              

                         Thank You 
A big shout out and 

thank you to all our 

fabulous volunteers who have continued to 

work with us during these tough times. 

There have been many changes to our 

systems in order to keep us all safe. We appreciate 

your commitment and understanding and say 

THANK YOU for your continued support. We look 

forward to the lift of restrictions so we can see you all 

and have a catch up cuppa. 

Stay safe, we are here if you need to chat or 

have any questions. 

Take Care, Rebecca 

          

      Farewell Sharon!!! 
 

It is with great sadness that we are saying 
goodbye to Sharon our Mt Druitt Food Assistant. 
Sharon started with MOW in July 2015 and was 
working three days a week.  
 
Due to recent changes at the Mt Druitt site Sharon started working 
two days a week at the Blacktown office. Sharon has been a 
wonderful asset to the team we have valued her inspiration and 
positiveness on the good news board and the new life she has 
brought to the packing area. We thank her and will miss her. 
 

 
  

  
 
      
       
 

Congratulations  

April Raffle Winners                                                              
 

Maureen Diliberto   

Pauline Cole                        

  Wayne Smith 

 Mary Slevin   

 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to put your raffle tickets in the box for a chance to 

win one of the above prizes 

 

 

 

If you have any feedback contact me on anthea@blacktownmow.com.au or 

see me in the office. 

mailto:anthea@blacktownmow.com.au

